
 

VCLA Scholarships 

 
VCLA is pleased to announce that we are going to be offering for the fall conference 

scholarships for first-time conference attendees.  The scholarships are intended to bring 

church library workers to our conferences for training and networking. This will also 

introduce them to everything VCLA has to offer.  Financial assistance is available to help 

offset some of the conference cost.  Below is the scholarship application that must be 

completed and returned no later than October 11, 2024. 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

VCLA SCHOLARSHIP APPLICATION 
 

Mail to: Lee Smith, 7605 Sweetbriar Road, Henrico, VA 23229  

or Email to: vachurchlibrary@gmail.com.  Deadline: October 11, 2024 

 

    Name:_____________________________________________________________________ 

  

 

    Home Address:______________________________________________________________ 

 

 

    City:_________________________________ State:______ Zip Code:__________________ 

 

 

    Home Phone:_____________________ Cell/Other Phone:___________________________  

 

 

    Email:_____________________________________________________________________ 

 

 

    Church Name:_______________________________________________________________ 

 

 

    City/State:_____________________________ Church Association:____________________     

 

    VCLA Member?  Yes  No  

 

     Are you receiving any other financial assistance towards the conference?  Yes   No 

 

     Comments:_________________________________________________________________ 

 

     __________________________________________________________________________ 
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